TRANSCRIPT POSTED FROM TOWN HALL MEETING

October 21, 2011 12:30 PM New Wave staff newwave@tulane.edu

Tulane University President Scott Cowen answered a variety of questions from members of the university community today (Oct. 21) at the annual Town Hall Meeting held in Dixon Hall on the uptown campus during Homecoming and Family Weekend.

Click <u>here</u> to read the live blog transcript from today's 10:30 a.m. meeting attended by alumni, parents, students, and faculty and staff members.

Questions were submitted beforehand via email, Twitter and online postings, and additional questions came from the audience.

The <u>homecoming</u> celebrations continue tonight in the Lavin-Bernick Center with the Wave '11 All Alumni Party and Reunions and the Helluva Hullabaloo Auction and Party. The homecoming football game pitting the University of Memphis against the Green Wave will kick off at 2:30 p.m. on Saturday (Oct. 22).